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Dear Parents,

In view of the rising cases of COVID in NCR, we must take preventive measures to avoid its further

spread,

You are therefore requested to follow the advisory given below to keep your ward, your family and the
teachers safe and protected. Please make sure that:

1. Your ward wears a mask every day. Put an extra mask in his/her bag for emergency.

2. Your ward should carry"hiél her own lunch box/ snacks/stationery items and abstain from sharing
them with each-other.

3. Your ward should carry a fully filled water bottle (1lit.) to avoid sharing and crowding near water
coolers during break.

4. Please do not send the child to school if he/she is suffering from cold/cough/fever. Do inform the
school regarding the illness so that necessary steps can be taken for ascertaining the safety of other
students.

Your cooperation in making a safe and disease-free environment is anticipated. Together we can make
this endeavor a success.

Regards

(principal@jpinternational.co.in)



